
From: Soura, Christian
To: Boles, Les <LBoles@budget.sc.gov>
CC: Hawkins, Quentin <qhawkins@budget.sc.gov>

Date: 10/2/2012 2:52:53 PM
Subject: RE: Budget Plans

                Great – thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Boles, Les 

Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2012 2:51 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Hawkins, Quentin

Subject: Budget Plans
 
I’ve asked Quinton to get with Josh and get you anything you need.
 
Les

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:LBoles@budget.sc.gov
mailto:qhawkins@budget.sc.gov

